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Stars of the Week 

 Y3 Max O’C & Nataliah 

Y4 Maddie C & Harry B 

WN Zayan & Musa 

Y5 Evie J & Ismail 

Y6 Wilson & Harley 

Home Learning 

Hello home learners!  

We are delighted to say that you are all still engaging 
really enthusiastically with the work that’s being set 
and are joining in all the additional activities that are 
being offered. Well done, we know it isn’t easy and 
appreciate all the work families are putting in.  

Once again we have seen some fantastic pieces of 
work from all classes.  

Thank you also for asking you children to adhere to the 
guidelines for our live sessions. This is helping the   
sessions to run more smoothly. 

As always, if you are experiencing any difficulties, 
please don’t hesitate to contact your class teacher or 
the school office-we are always happy to help. 

Well done also to the children and families that are 
taking part in Mr Clark’s art club, we have had some 
marvellous pieces of art work sent into school. 

The small group SEN intervention sessions have     
started this week which are designed to offer extra 
support to those children who would have received it 
at school. 

We have received some feedback from home-learners 
about the difficulties surrounding using a variety of 
platforms for live sessions. It is our aim to move to 
Google Meet for the majority of sessions where there 
are no overlaps. We are working in organising the 
times for all the different sessions we offer-your class 
teacher will be in touch. 

Friends of Moorlands 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to the gin 
tasting night. We’re all looking forward to tasting the 
gins on offer this time. Don’t forget to ‘tune in’ on     
Facebook live at 8pm on Saturday. 

The FoM have organised a virtual balloon race which can 
be found on: www.balloonrace.com/moorlands 

Here you can buy your balloons and follow the race 
from 22nd February. To buy your balloons, please follow 
the below steps: - Decide how many balloons you would 
like - Pay for that number of balloons on Parentpay - Go 
to https://www.balloonrace.com/moorlands Click on 
‘Buy a Balloon’ and enter your details for each balloon. 

We’d like to thank the Friends of Moorlands and all their 
helpers for remaining so dedicated and enthusiastic   
during this difficult time and for coming up with new 
and innovative ways to raise both money and moral for   
everyone.  

We have some exciting plans lined up for the future, 
particularly concerning the development of our library 
that we can’t wait to share with you all once they are 
confirmed. 

Please find the digital copy of the most recent raring2go 
magazine 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/altrinchamandsale/

winter/  

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/altrinchamandsale/winter/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/altrinchamandsale/winter/

